
Pension Benefits Regulations Amendment Issued  January 2008

The Province of Nova Scotia has amended the Pension Benefits Act Regulations to
provide for a three-year exemption from solvency funding for specified multi-employer
pension plans. Because of these changes, specified multi-employer pension plans will
not have to make an immediate reduction in accrued benefits to meet the solvency
funding requirements. 

The temporary relief will address immediate funding concerns for specified multi-
employer plans. A review of the funding requirements overall will be captured in the
review of the legislative and regulatory requirements that was announced on November
23, 2007.

To view the regulatory changes, please visit http://www.gov.ns.ca/legislature/oic refer to
OIC 2007-622.

For further information please contact:

Superintendent of Pensions
Environment and Labour
PO Box 2531
Halifax, NS   B3J 3N5

Telephone: (902) 424-8915
Fax: (902) 424-0648
E-mail: pensionreg@gov.ns.ca

http://www.gov.ns.ca/legislature/oic/,

